
Pre-K Home Learning Plan:  ​Enrichment 
  

Dear Pre-K Families, 
 

Here is our plan for Pre-K Enrichment as we close 
out the school year. This BINGO board was created to 
mirror some of the fun activities we might do at school 
to wrap up the year! This enrichment piece is really to 
support the creation of lasting memories of Coffin 
School, as well as memories with your family during this 
time. It is entirely optional! 
 

I will continue to send out read aloud videos and 
“Mindful Moments” during the next two weeks. If you 
would like to keep those in your routine, you are more 
than welcome to, but if summer has started for you, I 
completely understand! 
 

Please stay tuned for more information about our 
end of the year celebration! I am so deeply grateful for 
the time and effort you have put towards staying 
connected and engaging your child during this time. 
Although this year has been filled with unexpected 
twists and turns, I feel very fortunate to have had such 
a wonderful group of families in my classes during my 
first year teaching in Brunswick! 

 
Sincerely yours, 
Ms. Valente 


